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NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

[PUBLIC VERSION]

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte

communication. The communication occurred on Friday, March 30, 2012, at

approximately 3:45 p.m. A package containing confidential and non-confidential

documents was hand-delivered to the offices of California Public Utilities Commission in

San Francisco. The confidential materials have been redacted from this Notice, but are

filed under seal in this proceeding. PG&E has further determined that the Attachment III

transcript excerpts were not sealed by the ALJ in the proceeding and are not otherwise

confidential, and therefore PG&E has attached them to this public notice, with non-

confidential Attachment IV. [(Rule 8.4(a)(c)]

Meredith Allen, Senior Director, Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the

communication with Colette Kersten, Advisor to Commissioner Catherine Sandoval.

[Rule 8.4(b)]

Ms. Allen provided Ms. Kersten the documents listed in the attached memo.

[Rule 8.4(c)]
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Respectfully submitted

Isl Brian K. Cherry______
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone:415-973-4977 
Fax:
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

415-973-7226

Attachments

Dated: April 4, 2012

SB GT&S 0587901

mailto:BKC7@pge.com

